
2022 SCHOOL YEAR
FINISHED!

I T ´ S  A  W R A P ! ! !

9 T H  G R A D E  G R A D

C E R E M O N Y

 K I N D E R G A R T E N

G R A D  C E R E M O N Y

G I F T S  F O R

C H R I S T M A S

Our ninth graders finished

with high scores in all their

classes and the national hymn

test. Tenth grade is just right

across the block and the

university is one step closer!!!!

Our preschoolers also

celebrated graduating and

going to first grade this Feb.

2023. 25 boys and girls

passed with great grades

this year.

All of our 200 students

received a gift, toys, clothes,

and shoes for Christmas. It

was a great and fun day for

everyone. They all had a

blast!
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N E W  S T U D E N T S  F O R
2 0 2 3  S C H O O L  Y E A R

F R E S H M A N  Y E A R  F O R
J E N N I F E R  I N  T H E
N A T I O N A L
U N I V E R S I T Y  O F
H O N D U R A S

We are welcoming new students: We have

a big waiting list of new children who

want to study here, they have come to

school on several occasions to eat and

just talk. We are thrilled to serve these

children. Our goal for this 2023 school

year is to receive 250 students from

kindergarten through tenth grade and be

able to provide whatever they need for a

proper school year.

Our girl Jennifer did it again! She scored

the necessary points on her admission test

to study for a Bachelor's in Pedagogy at

the best university in Honduras. If you want

to support Jennifer in her 4-year journey

consider donating through GlobalGiving.

This 2022 came with lots of challenges, personal and Non-Profit related, but in each
one of the struggles, no matter if it was little or huge, my God was there holding my
anxious heart whispering "I got this, chill". This is because of people like you who

donate, who believe that there shouldn't be children working in the trash dump; thanks
to all of our donors who make dreams come true for our students...

-Katherine M., Grace founder


